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Freedom of Information Request   

Thank you for your email in which you requested the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):
For the years 2011 and 2012, can I have data on the numbers of women sentenced to imprisonment for 6 months or less; for 3 months or less; for 4 weeks and less; for 10 days and less; and the offence breakdown. 

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have asked for and I am pleased to provide this to you in the attached tables.  
Tables 1 and 2 provide information on the number of females received into prison under sentence by sentence length and offence in 2011 and 2012 respectively.  




